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Important Notice: Newly Issued ID Cards and School Transport for students 

 
Dear Parent,  
Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 
 
We would like to bring to your attention the importance of the newly issued ID cards with QR 
codes for all students who use our school transport system. As per our school's policy, it is 
mandatory for students to have the new ID cards to access the school bus or school premises. 
Students with old ID cards will not be allowed to use the school transport system. 
 
Therefore, we request your cooperation in ensuring that your child has the newly issued ID card 
with QR code before sending them to school. Please note that blue ID cards with QR code for 
students using transport will only be issued after payment of the school transport fees for the new 
academic year. Kindly ensure that the transport fee is cleared at the earliest. 
 
In case your child has not received the new ID card yet, please reach out to their respective class 
teacher, who will assist in getting the new ID card printed once the fee payment is cleared and the 
student is active on Educore. 
 
We kindly request your support in ensuring that your child has the new ID card with QR code and 
has cleared the transport fee to access the school transport system. 
 
 Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
  

 

 
 
 
Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 
PRINCIPAL 

 
 
 


